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July 16, 2023 


Lot line removal. 


ScoƩ and Kimberly Carroll 
3430 Monte vista Blvd. NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
 
 
We are requesƟng to have a lot line removed from the property at 3430 Monte Vista Blvd. NE.  The 
recent survey we have doesn’t show the lot line cuƫng through the property, but it does show up when 
the city reviewed our proposed project.    Please preview our current survey that I’ve aƩached.   It 
indicates how we would like the site to be.  Please review, and let me know if you have any quesƟons, 
Thanks, 
 
Kenneth sandoval, agent 
 
 
 










